General Education Committee Agenda 4/10/19                          4:00PM, GBB 202
Call to Order
Members present:  A. Akmal, L. Ametsbichler, R. Fanning, K. Graham, P. Muench,Z. Nelson, D. Parson, G. Peters,  A. Sala, J. Randall  
Ex-Officio Present: N. Lindsay
Members Absent: A. Akmal, P. Haber, B. French, V. Hopkins, L. Metcalf, A. Ratto-Parks,  S. Schwarz, M. Stark
The minutes from 4/3/19 were approved. 
Communication Items

· Professor Schwarze may not be able to make the meeting today, but sent his ideas via email (appended below). 
Business Items

· The Committee discussed the draft model.  Professor Sala is opposed to the draft model that reduced the number of required natural science credits. She does not think the committee has spent enough time discussing the priorities of general education.  The draft model does not represent anything bold.  The fear of losing student credit hours again has created a conservative approach. 
· The bold idea is to have a separate college for general education with permanent leadership organized around dynamic professors.  This would raise the standards of expectation.  Many of the skills could be integrated into the perspectives.  The draft model is still missing computing or data science, and language skills.   The culture will not change if the model does not offer a radical shift and the University will continue to have difficulty explaining the value of general education.  A unified approach for developing courses and additional resources are needed. 

· The Committee approved the request to offer PHL191 Neuroethics as a one-time only Ethics course.  It was developed using funds from a Keck foundation grant to increase neuroscience-themed offerings to a diverse student population

· There were no volunteers to serve as Chair next year. 

· The draft Annual Report will be sent to members for comments. 
Good and Welfare
· Professor Randal was thanked for his hard work over the past two years.
Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.

Possible revision based on forum feedback

Here is a suggestion based on forums and last week’s comments, and one new idea.

The CORE, 15 credits

1. Interdisciplinary FY Seminar (the GLI analogue)

2. Writing           

3. Speaking       

4. Ethical Reasoning    

5. Quantitative Reasoning

Perspectives, 15 credits (big idea course in each area) + 6-9 credits in areas outside the major

1. Arts and Literature

2. History and Culture

3. Society and Institutions

4. Science and Technology

5. Culture and Diversity (one year of foreign language could count here)

New idea—could we encourage more 1-credit courses as “attractor” courses to a discipline? One could accumulate multiple courses in several areas to reach the 6-9 credits in courses outside one’s major, and still give students lots of opportunities to explore.
